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I vehemently protest against the application for a stamp 
price increase by Australia Post.  There was an increase 
just a few years ago. 
 
A lot of the population are either low / no income people 
or are pensioners and therefore, do not have (can afford) 
a computer & internet, a mobile phone or even a landline 
and corresponding by letter is the only way they can 
communicate and afford.  Why penalise these 
marginalised people! 
 
Do not permit A.P. to slug their long-suffering customers 
who have no alternative servive to which to use. 
 
It is outrageous of A.P. to do this - it has outright, the 
only postal service monopoly and has held it unopposed 
since day one, for about two hundred years. 
 
If A.P. cannot make a profit out of this unopposed 
business by now then it must be unwieldy, incompetent 
and totally unbusinesslike. 
Why not permit another company to supply the same and 
an infinitely better service.  
 
Do not approve any postal increase. 
 
J E Barnes 
Arrona  4551 
 
 
 


